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Investigative Activity: Neighborhood Canvass

Involves: George V. Skulski (W), Terry Jo Anne Skulski (O)

Date of Activity: 12/29/2020

Activity Location: Skulski, George V. - Home - 1057 Oberlin Drive, Columbus, OH

43209, Franklin County
Author: SA James H Gore, #168

Narrative:

On the morning of December 29, 2020, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCl) Special
Agent (SA) James Gore contacted the residents of 1057 Oberlin Drive, George and Terry Skulski,
to follow up on a tip received regarding a suspicious vehicle they observed in the early morning
hours of December 22, 2020. The tip that was forwarded to SA Gore was from Terry Skulski,
who claimed a white, Jeep-like vehicle with a rumbling muffler left the scene.

Upon greeting the couple, they both stated that there was a vehicle parked on the roadway
in front of their neighbor's house to the east at approximately 0115 hours when George was
outside with his dog. George said he later pointed the vehicle out to Terry. They described the
vehicle as large, with a box-like shape, similar to a Jeep, with a loud exhaust which sounded
like a glass-pack muffler. The couple insisted that it was likely this vehicle that their neighbor
at 1054 Oberlin Drive complained about, not Andre Hill's grey SUV which was parked further
west. The Skulski's said they felt obligated to clarify this because they believed that news
reports were incorrect in reporting that Hill's vehicle was the object of their neighbor Bob's
(1054 Oberlin) complaint to police.

According to the Skulski's, they heard the vehicle start up, and it sounded as if it drove back
west toward Kenny Road when it departed the area. Neither one had seen the vehicle prior to
December 22nd. Mr. and Mrs. Skulski agreed to contact investigators if the vehicle returned to
the area. Mr. Skulski said he previously relayed the information to another agent on the
morning of the incident. SA Gore deduced that it was likely SA Rick Ward.
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